
 

    

An important message from Knapton Parish Council about our village broadband 

Do you want Faster and more Reliable Broadband to your home or business? 

Then you need a fibre connection direct to your premises as shown above. 

Currently we have part-fibre system with a maximum speed of 80Mbps but those 
distant from Openreach’s green cabinet are probably getting as little as 20Mbps.  

We think everyone should be offered full fibre speeds up to 1000Mbps (Gigabit). 

The Government Gigabit Voucher Scheme may be able fund the running of fibre to 
your premises, but to make this viable as many users as possible need to club 

together and apply for a Community Fibre Partnership with Openreach. 

Knapton Parish Council can assist with this and will support a viable application. 

More details are on our website, at this stage we just need to judge the potential 
demand, so please contact the Parish Clerk as soon as you can if you are interested 

in knowing more about Faster Broadband.  (Note, there is no further obligation). 

Please advise us if there is a business at your address (including sole trader) as you 
may be eligible for the considerably larger value voucher from the scheme. 
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Email: parishclerk@knaptonvillage.org  or phone: 01263 720356 
 

http://www.knaptonvillage.org/broadband 
 


